
SUMMA CUM
LAUDE
$5000

MAGNA CUM
LAUDE
$2500

VALEDICTORIAN

$1500

HIGH
HONORS

$1000

HONORS 

$500

ALL
ACADEMIC

$300
MAKE YOUR 

SELECTION HERE
Sponsorship level listed on
press release, signage &

District-wide communication

Promotional materials of your
company’s choice distributed to

attendees

Company logo PROMINENTLY
featured on Foundation website

& online auction app

Company logo featured on
luncheon invite

Company logo included on
Foundation website, in the

online auction app and
displayed at luncheon

Company logo included in
luncheon program 

Featured in a “Sponsor
Spotlight” communication sent

to all invitees

Complimentary tickets
to Luncheon 4 2 1

LFHS FOUNDATION SPRING LUNCHEON - SPONSORSHIP LEVELS 

https://www.canva.com/design/DAFvoPMMF1U/W55qEhQme4sSnFdB-z6ziw/edit?utm_content=DAFvoPMMF1U&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton
https://www.canva.com/design/DAFvoPMMF1U/W55qEhQme4sSnFdB-z6ziw/edit?utm_content=DAFvoPMMF1U&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link2&utm_source=sharebutton


TO SECURE YOUR SPONSORSHIP - 1) SELECT DESIRED SPONSORSHIP LEVEL ON REVERSE PAGE. 2) FILL OUT THE INFORMATION
BELOW. PLEASE PRINT NAME AS YOU WISH IT TO APPEAR ON OUR SPONSOR LIST. IF YOU PREFER TO MAKE AN ANONYMOUS
GIFT CHECK HERE (     ) 

COMPANY NAME:

CONTACT NAME:

TITLE:

ADDRESS:

PHONE:

E-MAIL

*RETURN THIS FORM ALONG WITH YOUR TAX-DEDUCTIBLE CHECK PAYABLE TO “LFHS FOUNDATION” TO:
LAKE FOREST HIGH SCHOOL FOUNDATION

P.O. BOX 148
LAKE FOREST, IL  60045

THE LFHS FOUNDATION IS A 501(C)(3) ORGANIZATION (TAX ID #30-0120899)

(NOTE:  BE SURE TO MAKE A COPY OF THE COMPLETED FORM FOR YOUR RECORDS BEFORE SENDING IT IN)

*SUBMIT AD ARTWORK AND YOUR COMPANY LOGO (IN .JPG OR .EPS FORMAT) TO NICOLE PHELAN AT NICOLEDB1@GMAIL.COM 
ALL SPONSORSHIPS MUST BE PAID & ALL ADS, SPONSOR SPOTLIGHT CONTENT, AND LOGOS MUST BE SUBMITTED BY APRIL, 1 2024.

* TO SECURE YOUR COMPLIMENTARY TICKET(S), PLEASE RSVP TO NICOLE PHELAN AT NICOLEDB1@GMAIL.COM BY APRIL 1, 2024 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!  WE LOOK FORWARD TO SEEING YOU AT THE SPRING LUNCHEON ON MAY 3, 2024.


